
January-March, 2023 Newsletter Dottie Sunio 

 

The Annual Easter Egg Hunt will be 
held at the Lodge on Saturday, April 8th 
beginning at 10am.  Children will hunt for 
eggs according to age categories (0-3 yrs, 
4-6 yrs. 7-10 yrs.).  Each child will be 
given a bag to collect 3 eggs only!  Once all 
children have collected 3 eggs, they can 
THEN look for additional eggs.  WAILUNA 
RESIDENTS ONLY 

 
Important Phone Numbers 

Security (2:30-6:30am)  808-282-7299 

Jojee (site manager)  808-456-3020 

Property Manager (Mimi)  808-629-7117 

 
he Rec Association annual meeting was 
held on Monday, March 21st and the 
Board of Directors was elected as 

follows: 
President Moses Akana 
Vice President Maurice Sullivan 
Secretary Dottie Sunio 
Treasurer Lisa Tarumoto 
Director David Mougin 
Director Malia Meredith 
Director Charlene Beach 
Director Al Emond 
Director Cris Ancog 

 

Speeding on Kaahumanu Street 
Please control your speed when driving to and 
from your home.  An increase in speeding on 
Kaahumanu Street has been noticed. This 
endangers our families and friends.  We will be 
asking HPD to increase patrolling this street. 
You can also contact your city council member 
to inquire about installing speed bumps.: Ms. 
Val Aquino Okimoto Her contact information is: 
valokimoto@honolulu.gov PH: 808-768-5008 
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Wailuna Rec Association 
Wailuna Heights, Crest, Townhomes 

The Rec Association Board of Directors 
meetings are held on the 3rd Tuesday of 
each month at 6pm at the Lodge.  All owners 
are invited to attend. 


